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Q. With reference to lines 2 through 8 on page 35 of Mr. Brockman’s Pre-Filed 1 
Evidence (August 5, 2019) please confirm whether Mr. Brockman considers it 2 
appropriate to continue the existing CBPP generation credit until a new agreement 3 
is developed or if he supports Hydro’s proposal to terminate the existing agreement 4 
prior to the development of a new agreement. 5 
 6 

A. It is Mr. Brockman’s understanding of Hydro’s evidence that Hydro intends to work 7 
with CBPP to develop a proposal for an arrangement to replace the CBPP generation 8 
credit as part of a planned rate design review in 2019.1  This would seem to allow for 9 
the development of a replacement arrangement prior to the proposed termination of 10 
the existing agreement following the commissioning of the Muskrat Falls Project.  In 11 
Mr. Brockman’s opinion, this appears reasonable. 12 

                                                 
1   See Hydro’s 2018 Cost of Service Methodology Review Report, November 15, 2018, page 18, lines 4-10. 


